. Republic of the Philippines
GOVERNMENT PROCUREMENT POLICY BOARD

TECHNICAL SUPPORT OFFICE

NOTICE OF AWARD

06 July 2023

MR. RIZAL A. VIEJO

Sales and Marketing Manager

PALACIO DE LAOAG, INC.

Brgy. 27 P. Paterno St. Vintar Road, Laoag City
room.resenvationi@thepalaciodelacag.com

Dear Mr. Viejo:

We are pleased to inform you that your proposal for the Lease of Venue for Municipal
Local Government Units Training - Laoag (Lot 2) in the amount of Three Hundred Twenty-
Eight Thousand Nine Hundred Thirty-Five Pesos (PhP328,935.00), undertaken through Section
53.10 Lease of Real Property and Venue of the 2016 revised Implementing Rules and Regulations
of Republic Act No. 9184, has been determined to be the single calculated and responsive
quotation.

The contract shall be issued at the soonest possible time.

We appreciate your interest in this appnrﬁ.:nity and we look forward to your satisfactory
performance of your obligations under the project.

Sincerely yours,
Date:
2023.07.06
10:51:12 +08'00"

R NA CANDICE M. RUE‘

Executive Director V
Received B]r-
izalL / A . ViED

{Signature Above printed name)

0% 0k-25 Frz 13 PM
(Date and Time of receipt)

‘Kindly emall to sender lo acknowledge receipt



